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PUCO 

We are AEP users. We understmid that costs go up. We 
understand about emission control costs. However, the rate hike 
of 15% per year for 3 years with more raises thereafter is 
EXCESSIVE ! 

We would hope that PUCO represents the citizens of Ohio 
against the exceggive rise in rates. Please look at the request for 
the rate hike closely and protect us against it. 

Arthur and Denese White 
2440 Alexander Manor West 
Steubenville, OH 43952 
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